
2010 Tyler Ice Bowl
To Benefit the Aiding Our Neighbors & Mercer Street Food Banks

What: 1 round of 27 holes

Where: Tyler State Park Disc Golf Course

When: Saturday, January 2nd, 2010          
Registration Starts: 8:00am • Player's Meeting: 9:30am  
Tee Off: 10:00am

Divisions:  Men’s Open, Men’s Adv., Men’s Int., Ladies’ Division plus . . 
. the Canadian’s awesome Ice Bowl Trophies  
(featured in the 2005 DGWN Ice Bowl Issue)

Your Registration Fee includes:
Tyler’s Famous Hot Mulled Cider to warm you before the round!
Big Dog’s Famous Hot Dog Split Sundaes to warm you after your round!
Big Dog’s Wacky Tee Prizes -- Everyone gets something!
The Canadian’s CTPs for each division! 
JAFO’s dreaded Ring of ICE competition!

Cost: $30 (All Divisions) 
Bringing:
20lbs of Food gets you $10 off the entry fee + 1 mulligan
30lbs of Food gets you $10 off the entry fee + 1 mulligan + 1 ticket to win Mach Lite
40lbs of Food gets you $10 off the entry fee + 2 mulligan + 2 tickets to win Mach Lite
50lbs+ of Food gets you $10 off the entry fee + 3 mulligan + 3 tickets to win Mach Lite

Mulligans still $5 for 1, $10 for 3, Max of 4 Mulligans

Please bring canned goods for the Food Banks – clean out your cupboards!

Prizes for the top three donations of food or cash donation for food ($1=1pound)

Continuing a Tyler Ice Bowl tradition - a player’s package of an Official 2010 Ice Bowl Stamped 
Disc for ALL players including Open players! 

Note: There is NO cash payout (This is all about Fun and raising food and $ for charity.)

The 2009 Tyler Ice Bowl was the first time in 5 years that we were not #1 in the World for 
raising food.  We were #2 because we were beat out by an Ice Bowl in Colorado.  We’d like to 
be #1 again in 2010 so please do everything you can to gather cans of food or cash from co-
workers, family members, etc.  We know the economy has hit everyone hard, but imagine how 
hard it has hit those that had little to eat when the economy was good.

For More Info: call Andrew Sweeton (609-683-6226) or Stephen Caffery (973-981-6377)

Also: We are collecting Clothing, Jackets, Towels, Gloves, Shoes, etc. They will be donated to 
"Cast Your Cares" Ministry in Kensington, Philadelphia. Please ensure the donations are in good 
condition (gently used). For more information please contact Todd Cottrell (todd@bcdga.com). 
Success will be measured in cubic feet…

visit www.bcdga.com for more information about BCDGA events
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